March 9, 1994

Matthew Montfort

P.O. Box 264

Kentfield, CA 94914

Dear Matthew:

Consider this a fan letter and feel free to quote me!?

I’'m enclosing some snap shots from your concert in the Village Theatre last month. It was
a terrific evening! I can’t tell you how highly I regard your talent and your music. It was
a genuine thrill to have Ancient Future in the theatre and to hear the wonderful sounds
of your band waft through this old building.

I hope we can have you back sometime. Maybe at another concert in the park?

All the best to you and your band mates.

Warmest regards,

A

a Pantazelos
own of Danville
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